
 

 

Report from the FS Planning & Budget Committee (P&BC)  
April 5, 2023 

 

A. P&BC had multiple email communications and one F-2-F committee meeting (March 23) 
since the Faculty Senate meeting on March 1, 2023.    

 
B. P&BC received a proposed (revised based on PPPRC request) 9-credit-hour (6 1.5-credit-

hour courses) Graduate Certificate by Management & Entrepreneurship in the Business 
School of Engineering on February 15, and this was referred to P&BC members for initial 
email review on February 16.  After 6 email exchanges with the Business school and a 
provost-requested meeting with the UofL Office of Academic Planning and Accountability in 
February, P&BC had additional email review and exchanges with program proposers to 
recommend approval to the APC on March 31, 2023.   

 
C. P&BC received a proposal for a 12 credit-hour Undergraduate Certificate in Construction 

Operations from the Speed School of Engineering on March 15, 2023.  This proposal is now 
under the email review process in P&BC.   
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